
Second Round Allocation Statement for Hannah More Primary School - September 
2021   
   
As at the 17th May 2021, 7 children had an outstanding application for Hannah 
More Primary School which has an Admission Number of 30.   
 
0 places became available to reallocate following the initial allocation of places.   
   
     
CLASS SIZE PREJUDICE APPEALS - Effects of Infant Class Size Legislation.   
   

Appeals for Hannah More Primary School will be heard on the basis of Class Size 
Prejudice. The school has one Reception class containing 30 children.   

   
Guidance on Class Size Prejudice Appeals is available on the School Admissions 
website.   
   

You should be aware that since the introduction of Infant Class Size Legislation in 
2000, no appeals have been upheld in the parents’ favour for this school.   
   
   
  
 


